

Hope Middle School

2995 Mills Road

Greenville, NC 27858

Ph: 252-355-7071 Fax: 252-355-6055



Mrs. Jennifer Johnson Principal Mrs. Trista Davis Principal Assistant

May 14, 2023

Dear Hope families:

During the last ten days of school, our students will be taking the North Carolina End of Grade (EOG) tests. These tests are given to students in 6th, 7th and 8th grade and are used to assess student progress for the year. It is very important that every student is present for testing, so please make every effort to have your child at school on time so we may begin testing promptly at 8:40 a.m. Unfortunately, students who arrive after testing has started will not be allowed into the testing sessions. We expect that testing should be completed by 1:00 pm, with the exception of our Math 1 testing, which may take longer. Please be mindful that students cannot be checked out of school before the end of the testing session.

The schedule for EOG testing at Hope Middle School is below:

Friday, May 26, 2023	8 th grade Science, 7 th grade Reading, 6 th grade Math
Wednesday, May 31, 2023	8 th grade Reading, 7 th grade Math, 6 th grade Reading
Thursday, June 1, 2023	8 th grade Math/Math 1 EOC

If you have any questions about testing, feel free to contact our testing coordinators, Trista Davis (davist4@pitt.k12.nc.us) or Sarah Adams (adamss1@pitt.k12.nc.us).

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Jennifer Johnson

Jennifer Johnson, principal Hope Middle School